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NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

Sealing and Unsealing of 
Transshipment Containers 

  
Valued Customer, 
 
We would like to remind all our customers that the sealing and unsealing of all transshipment 
containers will be carried out exclusively by the Terminal, in accordance with established 
procedures. This measure is in place to avoid disruptions to operations and to maintain safety 
within the designated areas. 
  
This alignment reflects our dedication to streamlining processes of improving operations and 
guaranteeing full compliance with safety and security standards. 
  
Please note that the cost of these sealing/unsealing services will be invoiced according to the 
applicable rates specified in the Terminal Tariff Book, page 20, item 46, as detailed below: 

 

 
 
 
For any queries or further clarification, please consult our Tariff Book and do not hesitate to 
contact our customer service team:  
T: +253 21 317 317 
E: customerservice.dct@dct.dj 
 

https://www.sgtd-terminal.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/SGTDTariff_Book_2021.pdf
mailto:customerservice.dct@dct.dj

